
Section 1.1501  Bulletin 

a)	The Illinois Procurement Bulletin consists of four Bulletins, one for each of the Chief Procurement Officers designated in the Code.  Each Bulletin will contain information relating to procurements under the authority of the appropriate CPO.   References in this Part to Bulletin means the General Services volume, unless the context indicates a different meaning.

b)	The CPO-GS shall have all rights in and to his or her volume of the Bulletin and shall determine the content, form, function, organization and structure and shall make revisions as necessary or desirable. 

c)	The Bulletin shall be published in electronic, web accessible form.  The Bulletin can be found at https://bidbuy.illinois.gov/bso.

(Source:  Amended at 46 Ill. Reg. 10208, effective June 2, 2022)
